February 14, 2024

Mr. Jeff Rothamer Chicago Testing Laboratory 30W114 Butterfield Road Warrenville, IL 60555

Dear Mr. Rothamer:

The inspection of your Warrenville Facility, Lab # 1356, was completed on January 23, 2024 by representatives of the Illinois Department of Transportation. The Laboratory is approved for Aggregate, PCC & HMA Testing for the 2024 Construction Season.

All tests shall be performed in accordance with the Department's current version of the Manual of Test Procedures for Materials. Any personnel performing these tests shall be appropriately trained and certified via State approved courses.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Mr. Paul Welch, Independent Assurance Technician at (847) 221-3156 or at (847) 741-5301.

Very truly yours,

Jose Rios, P.E. Region One Engineer

By:

Kevin Finn, P.E.

Mixtures Control Engineer